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The Palo Verde Park Neighborhood Association was
founded in 2018 by east-central neighbors seeking to
build a stronger community through civic engagement,
collaboration and connection. 

P O S T
P A L O  V E R D E  P A R K

OCTOBER 2023

Bring some blankets or lawnchairs
for The Loft Cinema’s Movie in the
Park, featuring the 2019 animated
version of the Addams Family on

Saturday, Oct. 7 at the park.

The fun starts at 6 p.m. with an
hour of food, games for the kids
and fun before the movie starts.

 

Join us for the Addams
Family in the Park, Oct. 7



OCT. 7, 6 P.M.: MOVIE NIGHT IN THE PARK WITH THE LOFT.

 "ADDAMS FAMILY" WITH GAMES, FOOD TRUCKS, A
COSTUME CONTEST, A WEDNESDAY DANCE FLASH MOB
AND MORE TO KICK OFF THE FALL SEASON.

NOVEMBER 4, 10 A.M. - 2 P.M.: ASPHALT PAINTING PARTY

JOIN US AT LEHIGH AND MANN NORTH OF KELLOND. HAVE
FUN WHILE INCREASING  THE SAFETY AND VISIBILITY OF
THE INTERSECTION.

DEC. 9, 10 A.M.: SANTA IN THE PARK

HOT CHOCOLATE, CANDY CANES AND FUN. AND DON'T
FORGET OUR ANNUAL DECORATING CONTEST TO HONOR
HOMES WITH THE HOLIDAY SPIRIT!

JAN. 13, 10-11 A.M.:  BOARD ELECTIONS BY THE MURAL.

 INTERESTED IN JOINING US OR JUST SAYING HELLO? DROP
US A LINE AT PALOVERDEPARK@GMAIL.COM

Calendar of Events



Opinions about our Parks? 
Parks&Rec Wants to Hear From You 

Parks and Recreation is circulating a survey to better
understand the community’s needs as they develop a long-

term strategy to provide social, recreational and cultural
opportunities. 

With our park the heart of our neighborhood, we know
investment is important. Please scan the QR code on the

sign under the ramada or log in at
tucsonparks.info/parksandrecsurvey2023



Please be prepared for traffic changes
for our painting day at Lehigh and Mann.

Mann will be closed to traffic near the
school from 6 a.m to 6 p.m. 

Thank you for your patience and support
in keeping our streets safer!



We're Looking for One More Awesome Home
and Some Family Memories!

Our first ever home tour is planned for April 7, 2024
and we  need another home or two to help us illustrate
the architecture and history of our 1950s/60s era
neighborhood.
If you want to serve as a docent or share your home for
this important fundraiser,  please let us know!
We also know some of you have family photos taken
when this neighborhood was freshly-built. 
We’d love to see some of those photos to deepen our
historic archives. Drop us a line if you have any images
to share.


